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Editorial

This is a brief note to introduce one of us (RM) as incoming Academic Editor of Anatolian Studies.
We will of course be continuing to publish top-quality academic articles from a broad range of
appropriate disciplines relating to the study of Anatolia and the Black Sea region. In coming years
we plan to add some new features to Anatolian Studies, which we hope will enhance the
engagement of our subscribers and readers. Specifically, we aim to create an on-line space
containing a range of information and presentations on projects, conferences, workshops, and other
relevant events and topics, which will be accessible to all. Within the journal itself, the first of
several new components is being introduced this year, with the inclusion of some colour illustra-
tions, and in future issues we plan to include book reviews and review features.

Above all, with the assistance of the Editorial Board, we aim to maintain the high standards of
academic excellence that have characterised Anatolian Studies since its first issue in 1951.

Roger Matthews Gina Coulthard
Academic Editor Executive Editor
roger.matthews@ucl.ac.uk biaapub@britac.ac.uk
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